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Commercial Wireless Systems International, LLC

March 25, 2014

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Subject: Agent Authorization Letter
Dear Sir/Madam,

We, Commercial Wireless Systems International LLC, 10798 N.W. 53
Street, Sunrise, Florida 33351, Tel 954-318-6005, hereby authorize Steven
Hoke with Product Safety Engineering Inc., 12955 Bellamy Bros. Blvd,
Dade City, FL 33525, Tel 352-588-2209 to act on our behalf in all matters
pertaining to applications for equipment authorization before the Federal
Communications Commission, including the signing of documents relating
to these matters.

[ further certify that neither the applicant nor any party to this application is
subject to a denial of Federal benefits, that include FCC benefits, pursuant to
section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. , 835(a).

This authorization expires on March 25, 2015

Sincerely,

Vice President Engineering
Martin Chiarizio



